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CDR Names Board member Eddie Robinson as the Recipient of the
2018 Barbara J. Driscoll Humanitarian Award
 
December 10, 2018 -- Norge, VA -- Charles Driscoll, on behalf of Child Development Resources (CDR), presented CDR Board member Eddie Robinson with the third annual Barbara J. Driscoll Humanitarian Award today. The award was presented to Mr. Robinson at a luncheon at Le Yaca in Williamsburg, VA.
 
The annual award recognizes a CDR volunteer nominated by members of the CDR staff and Board as possessing one or more key elements of the late Barbara Driscoll’s indomitable spirit and character. Examples of these include commitment to CDR’s mission, patience and respect for others, a positive and optimistic attitude, willingness to help others, uplifting appreciation of and accomplishment of others, dedication to excellence in their work, and honesty and integrity.  Barbara Driscoll, who died in 2014, was a past CDR Board chair and long-time supporter of the organization.
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Robinson is a long-time resident of Williamsburg, a retired executive of Mars, Inc., and an Executive Partner at The Raymond A. Mason School of Business at William & Mary. Since 2006, Robinson has served on the CDR Board and was instrumental in planning and implementing the non-profit’s 50th anniversary celebration in 2016, when he also served as Board chair. Robinson also helped CDR prepare its most recent strategic plan and stays deeply involved in the Board oversight of the organization, sharing his expertise on governance, finance, and other aspects.
 
“When I joined CDR's Board, I did so because I recognized it as an organization that had a purpose--CDR cared for children who were disadvantaged through no fault of their own, whether a diagnosed disability, a developmental delay, or a challenging family circumstance,” said Robinson at the awards ceremony.  The more involved he became in CDR’s work, and the more stories he heard from the families helped by the organization, the more Robinson was convinced that CDR's staff was making a remarkable difference in the lives of these families and children. “I joined the Board because of what the staff did, but stayed--like so many others--because of the way they did it,” he said.
 
“Eddie’s interest in the organization is expressed clearly through his philanthropy,” said Paul Scott, Executive Director of CDR. “His gifts reflect his commitment to serving young children and their families—the heart of CDR and, like Barbara Driscoll, his commitment to CDR is exemplary and worthy of formal recognition through this award.”
 
CDR serves babies, young children, and their families to help ensure that all children, no matter what their developmental challenges, reach their full potential. To learn more about CDR, visit cdr.org.
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